
 

 

 
Cradley, Herefordshire, WR13 5NG 

Tel: 01886 880315 
Email: admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk 

Web: www.cradleyschool.org.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Donna Jones BA (Hons) 

 

 

20th January 2025 
 
 

Swimming Lessons for Birch Class 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Children in Birch Class will be swimming at Ledbury Pool every afternoon for two weeks starting from 
Monday 3rd February and finishing on Friday 14th February.  It has been shown that children make greater 
progress when they take part in these intense programmes, rather than a weekly session. 
 
The cost of coach travel has greatly increased in recent years and we are now not able to absorb the 
increase ourselves.  A contribution of £49.00 for 10 sessions is needed to cover the cost of transport and 
the hire of the pool.  This is excellent value at £4.90 per lesson.  Please pay and give your consent via 
School Money, without consent your child will NOT be allowed to go. You are able to make partial 
payments.  If the cost of these sessions is prohibitive, then please contact me at school to discuss 
alternative funding.  We will, however, need to cover costs in order for these sessions to run.  
 
You may wish your child to wear goggles whilst they are in the pool.  If so, we need your written consent.  
Please add a note on Tapestry providing this consent (this cannot be done via School Money). 
 
Should you have any queries or wish to speak to a member of staff please write a message on Tapestry or 
speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Jones 
Headteacher 
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